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August 5, 2020 
 
 
Dear valued Owens Corning® Insulation customer, 
 
Owens Corning Sales, LLC (“Owens Corning”) will increase its prices in the United States 
on the following Fiberglas™ building insulation products effective with shipments on or 
after September 14, 2020 as follows: 
  

Product % Increase 

All EcoTouch® Batts and Rolls 4% 

All Manufactured Housing Products 4% 

Basement Blanket 4% 

FSK 25 EcoTouch® Batts 4% 

All Loosefill Insulation Products 4% 

ProPink® Complete Wall Fabric 10% 

Garage Door Insulator Kit 15% 

 
Owens Corning reserves the right to limit quantities prior to the increase. 
 
Order confirmations for full truckload orders with an assigned ship date prior to September 
14, 2020, will receive current pricing. Less-than-full truckload orders subject to 
consolidated shipping on or after September 14, 2020 will receive the increased price. 
 
New price sheets will be issued by August 31, 2020 and your area sales manager will 
review the updates with you. Please reach out to your Owens Corning sales representative 
should you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Owens Corning. 
 
Sincerely, 
  



  

 

 

 

Mike Swift 
Vice President & General Manager 
North American Building Insulation 

 

 


